
 

The Linc; 
Principal’s Message: 
Lincoln families, it has been a great week at Lincoln. On 
Monday our students returned to the cafeteria for lunch. 
They did a great job following the full value agreement by 
working as a team with our lunch monitors, Mr. Ron and 
our new cook Mrs. Holly Willcome. It was such a joy to 
see the students back in the cafeteria having fun and 
socializing. Today we dressed like book characters to 
celebrate reading month, and classes displayed posters 
representing books that they have read.  
 
I would like to thank everyone who has been 
volunteering in our building. It has been great to see 
parents coming in to be mystery readers for classrooms. 
If you are a parent who wishes to get involved, please 
consider coming to our PTO meeting on March 21st at 
3:15 in our Lincoln library. Our PTO does a great job 
supporting our staff and students by providing buses for 
field trips, and hosting fun family events. 

Finally, please be sure to return any “Leave a Legacy” 
forms and money by March 21st to insure that books will 
arrive prior to the end of the school year. 

Have a great weekend. 

     March 10, 2022 

 
 
 
 
 
 
3/15-Parent Teacher Conference via zoom 
3/17-Parent Teacher Conference via zoom 
3/18-No School 
3/24-Sports Day 
3/25-Spring Break 
4/5-return to School 

School field trips 
Lincoln school will attempt to try and fit in 

a couple of field trips.  Please be patient 

and understanding with your childs’ 

teacher.  This is a big undertaking and it will 

look differently for each grade.  When you 

see a permission slip come home with your 

child please sign and return it as soon as 

possible as we would hate to have your 

child miss out on a fun activity because 

they do not have written permission from a 

parent.   Weekly newsletters from your 

child’s teacher will notify you of upcoming 

field trips dates. 

It is also important to remind your child 

that field trips are a privilege and best 

behavior is expected.  If your student 

cannot display  appropriate behavior at 

school then they will not be invited to 

attend these off campus special events. 

 

Kindergarten Registration for the 2022/2023 school 

year opened on February 1, 2022.  If you or 

someone you know has an appropriately aged 

student, registration forms can be obtained from 

our elementary website. 

Absent extreme weather conditions, Lincoln kids go 

outside to play every school day.  Please make sure they come 

to school dressed for the conditions.  Children well enough to 

be in school are considered well enough to join their peers on 

the playground. 

Please...no toys or electronic devices should come to 

school with students.  They could be lost, broken or be a 

distraction to learning.  Cell phones are allowable, but may not 

be used during the school day absent an emergency.  Thank 

you. 

PE Class, students are scheduled to have two 30 minute gym 

classes each week.  Students are expected to come prepared 

with gym appropriate shoes, Lincoln school does not have 

shoes to loan students.  Children that do not have the correct 

footwear will not get the opportunity to partcipate. 

Leave a Legacy forms and money are due on March 21st, this 

ensures that books will arrive before the of the school year. 

Our current Leave a Legacy count is:  13 


